
 

 

 

AISDFuture: Hill Elementary School 
Virtual Groundbreaking 

Join Austin ISD for the virtual groundbreaking ceremony of the modernized 
Hill Elementary School. 

Due to campus closures, we’ll be hosting a virtual groundbreaking for Hill Elementary 
School and we hope you and your family will be able to join! 

Join the live event on FRIDAY, MAY 1 AT 10 A.M. 
by following the link and instructions below: 

Zoom Link: 
https://zoom.us/j/91958802363?pwd=WjUzUGlFMHNsdDVqMnJoalpmUGJQUT09 

Webinar ID: 919 5880 2363 
Password: Dillos 

We’ll also be sharing a recorded version for those that can’t make it. 

DISCLAIMER: 
conceptual rending, 
final design may vary. 
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